
 
Mayor Mel Lastman 

And Members of Toronto City Council 
Extend congratulations and appreciation to the 

 
Travellers’ Aid Society of Toronto 

 
on the occasion of your 100th Anniversary 

 
The celebration of this milestone provides an excellent  
opportunity to reflect on  your many accomplishments 

during the past 100 years.  
 

Your volunteers who man booths at various locations 
in Toronto every day of the year, can be extremely proud of  

the great job they do in providing services, assistance, 
and much needed information to the travelling public. 

 
To the Baord of Directors, outstanding volunteers  

and everyone involved with the Society,  
thank you for caring and giving. 

 
Our best wishes for an enjoyable celebration  
and many more years of continued success. 

 
Mayor Mel Lastman 
September 14, 2003 

 

 


